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November 20, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our whole school is reading the novel The Wild Robot as part of our whole school literacy

project. As part of this project, we will be going on a whole school field trip to Landmark

Cinemas to watch the movie.

Our field trip is on December 13. We will leave the school around 8:45 and return to school

at approximately 12:30.

The cost for this field trip, including admission, a snack pack (popcorn, water, smarties) and

transportation will be up to $23. This fee will be added to Powerschool to cover the cost.

As this is a school-based activity, students are reminded that school rules apply on this trip,

and this includes our rules regarding cell phones and personal devices.

The day’s activities will roughly follow this schedule:

8:50 a.m. - Board bus & take attendance

9:05 a.m. - Arrive at Landmark Cinemas St. Albert

12:00 p.m. - Board the bus/attendance and head back to the school

12:20 p.m. - Arrive at Namao

If you have any questions please email Mrs. Speer or Namao staff.

Ms. Speer

cherie.speer@sturgeon.ab.ca

780-973-9191
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